

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

13th December 2021

Dear parent/carer,

We are delighted to announce that your child's nativity play can now be viewed online. To access this please log onto your child's Showbie account. From there, you will have a set of instructions on how to access the video. CAN I PLEASE REMIND YOU TO NOT SHARE THIS VIDEO ON ANY FORM OF SOCIAL MEDIA.

We hope you enjoy watching the video as much as the children enjoyed performing it. I would like to say a massive thank you to all of the children and the staff for their hard work and dedication into presenting a lovely Christmas memory.

Thank you all again for your continued support and understanding. I wish you a very Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

Kind regards,

Mrs Kelly Headteacher























